
 

 
 
 

Pre-Construction Public Meeting  
 

 
 
Meeting Location:  Glenview Village Hall  

2500 East Lake Avenue 
 
Meeting Date & Time: March 20, 2024. 5:30 P.M. 
 

 
 
Subject: Bellwood Lane Sidewalk Project 
Bellwood Lane West of Longmeadow Drive to Greenwood Road. 
 
The Village of Glenview Community 
Development Department, Engineering invites 
all residents along Bellwood Lane to a pre-
construction meeting at which the following 
topics will be discussed: 
 
• Proposed improvements as part of the 

Capital Improvement Program: 
• Installation of approximately 13,000 

square feet of sidewalk on both the 
north and south sides of Bellwood 
Lane 

• Greenwood Road crosswalk 
improvements 

• Parkway restoration with sod 
• Construction Schedule  
• FAQs regarding Construction 

 
Village staff will share final plans and will be available to discuss the project schedule, logistics and 
answer questions. In the next few weeks, you may see the contractor on your street mobilizing 
equipment and material, as well as workers from JULIE placing flags and marking the locations of 
underground utilities.  
 
If you unable to attend or would like to meet at later date, please contact Eric Pugh at 
epugh@glenview.il.us or (847) 904-4235 to arrange a meeting. 
 
 
Staff Contacts: Eric Pugh, Project Manager, (847) 904-4235 
 Thomas Hagerty, Senior Project Manager, (847) 904-4421 
 
 
 


